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DR.GEO.M.SMITH
63 CENTER STREET
WATERBURY, CONNECTICUT

December 23,1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing
Peter Bent Brigham Hospital
Boston, lMassachusetts.

My dear Dr. Cushing,

Through an error, a letter in
regard to Dr. Alexander was sent to you instead of to
Dr. Arthur Cushing. This has been corrected so that
Dr. Cushing has his own letter. I am very sorry indeed
that we made this mistake and you bothered to look up any
records. Please accept my apologies.

This note, however, gives me an
opportunity to express to you what I have been anxious to
do a long time, that is, my very sincere appreciation of
the wonderful piece of work you have done in your "Life of
William Osler". It is an epoch making work and everyone
I know has been thoroughly delighted with it and regard it
as priceless.

With kindest regards and best wishes
of the Season, I am

Very sincerely yours,
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